MAYOR OF LONDON

James Cleverly AM

Chairman
London Fire and Emergency Planning Authority
C/o City Hall
The Queen's Walk
More London
London SE1 2AA

Date: 10 March 2015

Dear James

Disposal of the former fire station sites at Bow and Silvertown

Following fruitful discussions between the London Fire and Emergency Planning Authority and the Greater London Authority in relation to the disposal of the former fire station sites at Bow and Silvertown, I am pleased to enclose both a direction and a letter of comfort.

I trust that they will be sufficient to secure the sale of the sites for use as schools which I hope we can all agree represents a very welcome outcome from the process.

Yours ever,

Boris Johnson

Mayor of London